
Visit to Tai Kwun 

(11 July 2023) 

 

The History Club organised a visit to Tai Kwun for all S2 students on 11 July 2023 (Tuesday) 

morning. Through studying the historical buildings and the exhibits in the galleries in Tai Kwun, 

students learnt more about the history of Hong Kong and broadened their horizons.  

 

 
Students enjoy learning history of Hong Kong beyond the confines of classrooms 

 

 

 

 
Students study the history of Tai Kwun and complete their worksheets while visiting the galleries 

 

 

 



 

Students enjoy learning history through visiting the galleries 

 

 

 
Tai Kwun, as a cultural heritage, provides valuable opportunities for students to learn the history of 

Hong Kong 


